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Comments: Dear Forest Service representatives, | am an Eagle Vail Resident, and have been a avid user and
fan of the Everkrisp trail extension, the Eagle Vail Trail and all of the other great trails in the area. As a frequent
user, and a rider well connected with the mtb and trail running community, | can attest that this has been wildly
popular for users of all types- recreational, high level athlete, young and old. | am thrilled to hear that there may
be an extension of the Eagle Vail trail to the Beaver Creek entrance. As this is already a somewhat disorganized
social trail network, the establishment of a single trail will create a trail that is less impactful, more easily
maintained, and better controlled for closures. Thank you for considering this and for all of the great work that
you have done so far on our local trails.



